
 

 

 
 

 
 
1211 Avenue of the Americas 
19th Floor 
New York, NY  10036 
Phone:   (202) 448-1985 
Fax:  (866) 516-6923 

January 24, 2022 

 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

Secretary of the Commission 

888 First Street, N.E. 

Washington, DC 20426 

 

Dear Secretary:  

 

RE: FERC Form Nos. 6 and 6T, and 6-Q and 6-QT - Docket No. IC22-4-000 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input to the Notice of information collections regarding 

FERC Forms 6 and 6T, and 6-Q and 6-QT.  

 

XBRL US is a nonprofit standards organization, with a mission to improve the efficiency and 

quality of reporting in the U.S. by promoting the adoption of business reporting standards. XBRL 

US is a jurisdiction of XBRL International, the nonprofit consortium responsible for developing and 

maintaining the technical specification for XBRL (a free and open data standard widely used 

around the world for reporting by public and private companies, as well as government agencies). 

Our members include accounting firms, public companies, software, data, and service providers, 

as well as other nonprofits and standards organizations. 

 

We support the current requirements that FERC Forms 6 and 6-Q be prepared in XBRL format. 

The requirement for XBRL structured data standards ensures that Form 6 and Form 6-Q data is 

machine-readable which improves the ability of the Commission to perform audits and reviews, 

and conduct research. It enhances the usefulness of the data for the public who rely on FERC 

data to monitor rates as well as the financial condition of the oil pipeline industry and the energy 

markets. 

 

Again, we appreciate the opportunity to provide input to this proposal, and would be happy to 

respond to any questions you may have. Contact me by emailing campbell.pryde@xbrl.us or at 

(917) 582- 6159.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Campbell Pryde,  

President and CEO 


